
     
Thursday 26  June 2025th

Remember, 
NO SCHOOL, 

on Friday 27  June!th

What has been happening this week?
A huge well done to all our Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3 children who took part in
their annual Sports Day! We were delighted to see so many children displaying
collaboration, commitment and compassion on the day. Thank you to all the
parents/carers who attended and supported all the children so beauitifully. Thank you
also to Chloe Adams (PE Lead) and the whole team for organising the events.

Just to note, we haven’t forgotten about Year 4-6. We are still in the process of planning
an event for them before the end of term.
                

What is happening next week?
On Tuesday, we welcome our Year 4 parents and carers into school to enjoy their end of
year performance. 
On Thursday we welcome Year 1 families for their performance.
Also on Thursday, Year 5 children will visit Sedgehill Academy to enjoy their performance
of Hairspray. We feel very honored to have been invited.
We are all looking forward to the BFG Summer Fair on Friday. Thank you to all the
volunteers.

Newsletter

Some Important Dates - Summer Term

Brindishe Schools Governing Body 
Governing Body meetings are held every half
term. Parents/carers are more than welcome to
attend our meetings as ‘observers’. If you would
like to know more about the governing body or
you would like to attend one of our meetings,
please email Rachel Waite -
rawaite@brindisheschools.org. 
Our last meeting for 2024/2025 will be held on
Tuesday 15 July 2025 at Brindishe Lee School -
6pm.



🎪Summer Fair - Friday 4 July, 3-5pm🎪
🎟 Raffle tickets are now on sale and we have over 20 amazing prizes to be won, including:
🔥 An Amazon Kindle Fire
🎁 A £200 Virgin Experience Days voucher
🍝 A £150 Café Murano voucher
…and much more!
Get your tickets:
🛒 Online: 🎪Summer Fair - Friday 4 July, 3-5pm🎪

Our Summer Fair is on Friday 4 July after school. Make sure you put the date in your diary!

Tickets for our Summer Fair raffle go on sale next week - we'll be selling tickets in the playground
before and after school on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.

We will also be collecting tombola contributions and donations of pre-loved toys and chapter books, so
please start clearing out your cupboards and help us collect a great selection of prizes. 
🏫 Or in the playground before/after school (Wednesday, Thursday and Friday)

🙋♀ We still need volunteers to help make the day a success – see how you can get involved:
👉 🎪Summer Fair - Friday 4 July, 3-5pm🎪

Our Summer Fair is on Friday 4 July after school. Make sure you put the date in your diary!

Tickets for our Summer Fair raffle go on sale next week - we'll be selling tickets in the playground
before and after school on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.

We will also be collecting tombola contributions and donations of pre-loved toys and chapter books, so
please start clearing out your cupboards and help us collect a great selection of prizes. 

A message from the Brindishe Friends Group

🍕WIN FREE PIZZA!🍕
To celebrate the end of the academic year and the arrival of the summer holidays, Yard Sale Pizza is
offering all primary schools in Hither Green the opportunity to win free pizza for an entire class!

Entering the competition is simple. Parents and carers can nominate their child’s school and class via the
online nomination form (linked below). The class with the highest number of nominations by midnight on
Sunday 6th July will reign victorious and win a golden pizza voucher for EVERY student. Additionally, three
runner-up classes, with at least three nominations, will be picked at random and will also receive a pizza
voucher!

Follow Yard Sale Pizza on Instagram or sign up to their mailing list to receive direct leaderboard updates and
announcements for the winning and runner up classes. Winners will be announced w/c 7th July and
vouchers will be distributed via the school and specific class teacher.

So let's give our students a delicious end-of-term treat – 
and may the most enthusiastic class win!
NOMINATE YOUR CLASS HERE! 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeeK-
hbXQDc60VG9bY8UINAk5HkfH9DEesSmwiLAtu1lj1EhQ/viewform
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